From: Alex Large I

Sent: 28 July 2024 20:27
To: Planning
Subject: Belsize Hardware

I am a supporter of this campaign. These people run a very decent business and we do not need not the garish high

street chain Leyland SDM on Haverstock Hill, a conservation area. We have seen how difficult it is for multiple
grocery stores to survive, so it must surely be unnecessary to have 2 hardware stores.

Thank you

Alex
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